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HUGE ROD, REEL AND EQUIPMENT 

RAFFLE AT THIS SEPT. 5 GENERAL 

MEETING 

You will not want to miss this month’s 

general meeting.  Ed has been saving up 

all year to buy rods, reels and other 

fantastic items for this month’s raffle.  

This is the biggest raffle of the year and 

promises to be the best ever! 

   Reminder to this year’s new members, 

you must attend 2 meetings before Dec. 1 

or you will be removed from the club.  

There are only 3 meetings left that will 

qualify.  There are several of you who have 

not attended any meetings.  There are no 

exceptions or excuses, get to the 

meetings.  If you are a sponsor or friend of 

a new member make sure they have 

completed their obligation.   

  New members you must complete 8 

hours of work days, you cannot pay to 

cover your obligation.  Again, no 

exceptions!  You can help with the dinners 

(set-up, serve and help with cleanup) or 

there is a list of chores that need to be 

done outside of the club house.  Bob will 

also be able to give you things to do.  

   

   September is also an important meeting 

for nominations for club officers and 2 

board members.  Voting will take place at 

the October meeting.  We could really use 

some newer members to step up and help 

with the running of the club.   

Board Meeting Minutes 

  The board received an application for a 

new member, Daneca Flores sponsored by 

Marc Stevens. Reminder that if you want 

to nominate a new member, you both 

must show up at a board meeting (the last 

Thurs. of the month) There are currently 

10 prospective new members on the list.  

  Bob asked that NO ONE should be 

changing the thermostats on the hot water 

heater, stove or cooler, it has become a 

problem.  

   Bob is setting up floating rope and 

peeler cores to help keep the hyacinths 

corralled.  On that note, our own 

“Mcgyver”, Eric Warnken is almost 

finished with his “claw”.  This is a device 

he has invented to help with the hyacinth 

removal.  Rumour has it, that is works 

great.  

    



 

 

  It was discussed at the meeting that we 

amend the SOPs to say that new members 

must work at least one dinner to satisfy 

one of their work days.  We need more 

help and new members need to see what 

goes into the dinner preparation.  It will be 

discussed at the Sept. meeting so if you 

have an opinion please attend.  

Dinners 

   Big thanks to Jan and Rick Bello for 

stepping up at the last minute to host the 

Tri-tip dinner in August.  It was another 

huge success.  Dana Hooper had hoped to 

do something special for our Sept. dinner 

for our 75th anniversary but is up working 

the fires so had to cancel.  Thanks to 

Sherman and Rosie Tamplen for stepping 

up.  They will be serving smoked boneless 

pork ribs (country pork ribs), salad, Rosie’s 

homemade beans, potatoes and dessert. 

Again, we will be taking reservations 

beginning on the Sat. before the dinner.  

Everyone has been doing a great job of 

this.  Text me at, 707-592-4395 or email 

at dixonboatclub@gmail.com. 

   

 

Officers and 
Board   

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Bar Chair Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Co-Bar Chair Eric Arnold 530-219-0932 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  
Contact member Dana Hooper for DBC dinner supplies, 916-343-9732 

 

CALENDER OF EVENTS 

Sept. 5                         General meeting 

Sept. 21                       Dinner 

Sept. 26                       Board Meeting 

Oct. 3                           General Meeting 
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